上海浦东金海路2360号 2360 Jinhai Road, Pudong Shanghai 201209, China 电 话: 021-5021 5021 传 真: 021-5021 4154

Dear Prof. Hristo Beloev,

On behalf of Shanghai Polytechnic University, let me express my heartiest congratulations on the occasion of 75th anniversary of University of Ruse. As a partner university, we are incredibly proud that you have achieved such a significant milestone, and honored to have been a part of your successful journey to date.

It is true that the COVID-19 situation prevented us from visiting your university this year, but be reassured that we have never been as close as these last months. Our staff and students are looking forward to finding new means to keep in touch despite the geographical distance.

Let me wish the UR teachers, staff and students great success, prosperity, good health and new achievements for the benefit of the world academic and scientific community! We remain confident that our friendship and deep faith in our common objectives will allow us to overcome any difficulties and to build up a strong and lasting collaboration.

Happy Anniversary!

Yu Tao

President

Shanghai Polytechnic University